[insert name]
[insert address]
[insert city and province] [insert postal code]
[insert e-mail address]

[insert date]


TO:     Mr. Claude Doucet, Secretary General
	Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission (CRTC)
	Ottawa, Ontario
Canada, K1A 0N2
sec-gen@crtc.gc.ca

RE: WIRELESS ACCESSIBILITY IN CANADA per CRTC 2020-178

I am writing to show support for mandated affordable, adequate wireless access to carry for video data, connectivity to the wireless-based smartphones on individual Deaf, Deaf-blind and Hard of hearing Canadian. I request the CRTC to insist on a YES answer to give them rights of communication in their own language, that being Sign Language.

There must be available wireless access to the same degree as all Canadians, in all areas of Canada. It is very important to me as a Deaf person to interact and communicate effectively with the hearing population including employers, family members, relatives, friends and customer service providers.

People – both hearing and Deaf/Deaf-Blind/Hard of Hearing across Canada look forward to further positive collaboration with your commission and support your efforts to address the issue of accessibility in telecommunications for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing population through wireless accessibility across Canada. 

Sincerely,


[insert signature]
[insert name]


Cc:

Mr. Ian Scott, CRTC Chairperson			ian.scott@crtc.gc.ca
Hon. Navdeep Bains			           ISI.minister-ministre.ISI@canada.ca
Hon. Carla Qualtrough                             	Carla.Qualtrough@parl.gc.ca 
Deaf Wireless Canada Committee		info@deafwireless.ca 
Canadian Association of the Deaf			info@cad.ca
Your Member of Parliament           https://www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en/search  
